
I live in Hemel Hempstead, within the reception area of Heart 4C. 
 
Under your original proposal it seems that this station would be within the south approved area. 
 
I would really not want any local programmes on Heart to be covering such a large area that would 
include places such as Brighton and Maidstone. 
 
News and events from an area covering the east of England would be more relevant to me. 
 
I feel it makes more sense to link the radio areas more closely to those used by ITV. 
 
Martyn Wilson. 
 
 


